
 
GLADMAN PLANNING APPEAL - KIRKBYMOORSIDE - 

 ARRANGEMENTS FOR  DEFENDING THE APPEAL  
 

 
 
Members are advised that Gladman Developments Limited have lodged an 
appeal against the decision of the Planning Committee meeting on 4 February 
2014 to refuse planning application 13/01314/MOUT for up to 225 dwellings, 
etc on Land at Westfields, New Road to Kirkdale Lane, Kirkbymoorside. 
 
It has been confirmed that the matter will be dealt with by Public Inquiry. 
 
The timetable for processing the appeal is prescribed by the Planning 
Inspectorate. 
 
Accordingly, officers have sought independent professional opinions from a 
Planning Consultant and a Landscape Consultant and legal advice on the 
reasons for refusal, and a late report will be circulated to Members on defending 
the appeal. 


